
Acting Head Teacher: Mrs. M Price 
Black Scotch Lane, Mansfield, Nottinghamshire, NG18 4JW 

www.berryhillprimary.co.uk 
Telephone:01623 478477 

 

 

 

 

 

        1st October 2021 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Many thanks for enquiring about Berry Hill as you make decisions about where to send your little ones 

next September for the start of their Primary School journey.   

We will be holding an information evening on Wednesday, November 10th at 5.00pm.  We would like 

to invite you in to hear a short presentation from Mrs Melanie Price (Acting Head Teacher) and myself 

to tell you a little more about Berry Hill Primary School and what their days will look like in F2 should 

they join us. We will then take you up to Foundation 2 to have a look around. There will also be an 

opportunity to ask any questions you may have.  

Whilst we plan for this to be in-person, we may need to re-assess this nearer the time depending on 

COVID numbers and government guidance.  

Due to COVID and trying to be as safe as possible, please can we ask that only one person attends for 

each child and that masks are worn. We will put the presentation on the website after the event so 

that all family members can see it, or you can catch up with it if you can’t attend. 

You can also view a short video showing our Foundation 2 provision on our website that was filmed 

for families of children joining last year when we were unable to have any visits. This can be found 

here https://www.berryhillprimary.co.uk/admissions/  

 

Can you please contact the school office, either by emailing office@berryhill.notts.sch.uk or calling 

01623 478477 to confirm your attendance as places are limited. 

We look forward to meeting you then. 

 

Kindest regards 

 

Vicky O’Brien  

Assistant Head for Early Years Foundation Stage 
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